
                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th January 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
The Year 6 children have been invited to Plymouth University where they will be working on activities 
relating to the history of Slapton Village and World War Two. There will be a carousel of different activities 
over the day. There is also the potential for a University tour and talk about life as a student. This visit will 
take place on Thursday 1st February.  The children will need to bring a packed lunch and are required to 
wear school uniform.  
  
This will be followed by a visit to Slapton Village on Thursday 22nd February.  Plymouth University are 
subsidising the visit but there will still be a need for a voluntary contribution of £2 per child, which should be 
paid through ParentPay.  
 
At Slapton, our pupils will work closely with the university students and will be involved in fieldwork 
activities. The students will be conducting observations and evaluation questionnaires with the children to 
use in their assignments.  These activities will take place outside, weather permitting, and the children are 
allowed to wear mufti for the day. Please ensure that your child has appropriate clothing (waterproof 
coat/jacket). In addition, the children will need to bring a packed lunch.  
  
The University will be taking photographs of the day to use on their website. If you do not wish you child’s 
image to be used in this way, please indicate on the return slip below.  Thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
Mrs Ioja  
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Photographic Permission for Year 6 Children 

 
* I/we do give permission for Plymouth University to use my child’s photograph on their website. 
 
* I/we do not give permission for Plymouth University to use my child’s photograph on their website. 
  
Child’s Name ……………………………………………………….  
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 
 
Date ………………………………………………………………… 
 
*please delete as appropriate 
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